
	

 The Hyalite Highlights—March 2nd, 2017  
 
Dates to Remember: 
TONIGHT—Art in Action Gallery Event—See details below 
March 2nd—Mrs. Hirsch’s class to Bohart for skiing 
March 6th—Mrs. Cook’s class to Bohart for skiing 
March 9th—Mrs. O’Shea’s class to Bohart for skiing 
March 11th-19th—Spring Break—No School 
April 6th & 7th—PIR Days—No school 
May 25th—District Bike Rodeo from 4-6pm @ Meadowlark Elementary School 
May 26th—PIR Day—No School 
May 29th—Memorial Day—No School 
June 8th—Last Day of school—students dismissed at 12:45 

	
	
	
	

	
The	1st	round	of	enrollment	for	new	student	and	kindergarten	registration	for	grades	K-5	
will	be	from	Monday,	March	6th,	through	Monday,	April	10th.	Beginning	March	6th,	
enrollment	forms	may	be	downloaded	off	the	district	website,	www.bsd7.org,	or	enrollment	
packets	may	be	picked	up	at	the	enrollment	office	at	Willson	School.	
	
All	students	NEW	to	the	Bozeman	School	District,	including	all	KINDERGARTEN	students	
must	complete	and	return	registration	forms	along	with	current	immunization	records	and	
birth	certificate	to	the	Enrollment	Office	at	404	West	Main	during	the	registration	period.		
Any	questions,	please	call	Sandi	Chamberlain	at	522-6005.	
				

		Spring Boxtops Contest              	
February 1st through March 31st 
For the individual class that collects the most boxtops during this period, they will have a 
chance for a meet and greet and playing games with some MSU athletes! 
 
Hyalite 2nd Annual Art in Action Gallery Event 
Thursday, March 2nd, 5-6:30pm in the Hyalite Gym—This is a FREE event 
Join us for a wonderful evening to see the wonderful artistic creations made during Art in 
Action by all grade levels. 
 
Summer Fever.... 
Believe it or not, summer will be here before we know it! It's not too early to start thinking about 
summer activities for our children. Montana Parent Magazine will be hosting the Bozeman Summer 
Camp and Activity Roundup on March 7 from 4pm to 7pm at Gallatin Valley Mall. If you are 
interested in a preview of what you will find there, visit the Montana Parent Magazine 
website: http://mtparent.com/activity-finder.  

NEW	STUDENT/KINDERGARTEN	
REGISTRATION	FOR	2017-2018	



 
 
Lip Sync for Literacy 
Thank you to everyone who "sang" gave and/or cheered on Hyalite at the Lip 
Sync Battle.  This fundraiser will bring over $4000 in books to Hyalite! 
 

	Just	a	friendly	reminder,	when	dropping	your	children	off	in	the	morning	please	try	not															
to	leave	your	car	running	any	longer	then	necessary.		The	drop	off	area	is	a	Clean	Air	Zone	and	the	
air	can	get	pretty	thick	with	exhaust	with	all	of	the	parents	dropping	off	in	the	morning.	Thank	you	
for	your	help.		
	
	
	
	
	
	
Friday,	March	24th	-	Doors	Open	6PM	-	Spelling	Starts	7PM	-	Riverside	Country	
Club	
Bozeman	Schools	Foundation’s	Spelling	Fundraiser	is	back!		
•	Create	a	team	with	3	people	and	JOIN	US	for	this	fun	evening!.		The	entry	fee	is	$300	per	3-

person	team.	Spectator	price	$20	($10	for	BSD	Employees)	There	will	be	prizes	for	best	
costume,	most	funds	raised	and	Spelling	Bee	champions	as	well	as	awesome	RAFFLE	
Prizes!	A	Photo	booth	will	supply	a	complimentary	Team	Photo!	To	sign	up	a	TEAM	or	for	any	
question,	please	contact	us	at	info@bozemanschoolsfoundation.org	or	call	522-6071.	More	
information	can	be	found	on	the	EVENT	section	at	www.bozemanschoolsfoundation.org	

•	Appetizers	and	no-host	bar	with	signature	Bee	cocktail.	
•	How	else	can	you	bee	involved?		BEE	A	SPONSOR!	There	are	$500-$3000	sponsorship	levels	

available.	Visit	our	website	at	www.bozemanschoolsfoundation.org	under	EVENTS	for	
sponsorship	details.	

	

	


